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Dear Board of Supervisors, 

As residents of El Dorado Hills, we are strongly opposed to the building of the 250 unit Town Center Apartment 
Complex. This would impact traffic,utilize more water and sewer resources, increase noise, increase crime, and 
basically, is not an aesthetic fit for the beautiful Town Center that we enjoy every day. Please rethink the use of 

the proposed lot and keep it zoned for commercial use which would provide additional revenue to the county. 

Respectfully, 

Charlet and Joe Burcin 
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